
 

Executive Manager Community and Corporate Services 

The Shire of Pingelly is seeking to fill this exciting position within our 

dynamic and accomplished team. The successful candidate will be 

community focused with financial knowledge and/or experience. 

Pingelly is approximately 155 kms from central Perth and is 

undergoing a period of positive change and growth driven by the local 

government. The Shire is a progressive, innovative and welcoming 

place to work with many exciting opportunities for advancement and 

to demonstrate your abilities.   

The position description and application package for these positions 

are available on the Shire’s website (via the QR code below), by 

emailing admin@pingelly.wa.gov.au or by phone (08) 9887 1066.  

Applications must be received by 4:00 pm on 

Monday 3 February 2025.  

Your application will be welcomed.  

Andrew Dover  

Chief Executive Officer  
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